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Upcoming works:
QUEEN STREET, GLOUCESTER

Important road reconstruction works in Queen Street, between Church and Barrington 
Streets, are scheduled to begin later this month and will continue through to August, 
weather-permitting. 

Along with reconstructing the worn road pavement, this phase of the project includes addressing 
the steep cross-fall to the kerb, footpath reconstruction, installation of a median strip and access 
ramps, drainage upgrades and construction of a roundabout at the Barrington Street intersection. 

The project schedule has been designed to minimise disruption in this busy part of Gloucester, 
and will be conducted over three distinct phases:

•	 In stage 1, one-way access from Barrington to Church Street will be provided while work is 
undertaken on the northern side of Queen Street

•	 In stage 2, one-way access from Church to Barrington Street will be provided while work is 
undertaken on the southern side of Queen Street

•	 In stage 3, Queen and Barrington Streets will be closed to through-traffic, to allow for the 
construction of a roundabout at this intersection.

Clearly marked detours will be in place to direct motorists (see over for details). 
We will work with businesses and residents to maintain driveway access during each stage of 
construction. Pedestrian access to businesses and residences will also be maintained throughout 
the construction period, with diversions in place at times as required.
Please note: To maintain a safe construction zone, on-street parking will be unavailable on Queen 
Street for the duration of stages 1 and 2 (parking in side-streets is available at any time).

midcoast.nsw.gov.auSee over for further information about traffic impacts  
and detours during each stage.



Work will commence with a one-day temporary closure on the southern side of Queen St, 
allowing for this side of the street to be prepared for single-lane access.

For more information visit www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/queen where we will publish progress 
updates and any changes to the construction schedule.

If you have questions contact Bodhi Redman of Eire Constructions, who are undertaking this 
project on our behalf - phone 0448 847 589 during business hours.

Stage 1B:  w/c 18 May - early July

Stage 1A:  w/c 18 May

Work will take place on the northern side 
of Queen Street. 

Single-lane access will be provided on the 
southern side for traffic travelling west.

The road will be closed to east bound 
traffic, with detours in place.

Pedestrian access will be available on both 
sides, at times with diversions in place on 
the northern side

Driveway access for properties will be 
maintained but no on-street parking will be 
available on either side.

Stage 2: early July - end July

Work zone moves to the southern side of 
the street, with single lane access provided 
for east bound traffic.

Queen and Barrington Streets are closed 
for installation of roundabout. Driveway 
accesses remain open.

Stage 3: end July - early August

Finishing touches such as asphalt overlay, linemarking, turfing and restoration works may 
require intermittent lane or road closures during the final part of the project.

Completion:  early - mid August

Please note - construction timings are indicative only and may change based on unfavourable 
weather and/or underground conditions once the project commences.


